LOWRY COMMITTEE








22nd August, 2006








Meeting commenced: 4.00 p.m.








       “

  ended: 4.45 p.m.

PRESENT:
Councillor Merry – in the Chair



Councillors Cullen, Devine, Dobbs, K. Garrido, Owen and Warner



The Chief Executive and the Finance Director of the Lowry

1. APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE
An apology for absence was submitted on behalf of Councillor Warmisham.

2. MINUTES OF PROCEEDINGS
RESOLVED:
THAT the minutes of the meeting held on 10th January, 2006, be approved as a correct record.

3. SERVICE LEVEL AGREEMENT RE. LOWRY USAGE AND MANAGEMENT ARRANGEMENTS
Susan Wildman presented a report which referred to an existing Service Level Agreement, an element of which entitled the City Council to a number of discounted uses of the Lowry, and to a discount on any further corporate bookings.  The report outlined proposed new management arrangements to ensure that the City Council maximised this entitlement.

RESOLVED:
THAT the management arrangements outlined in the above report be approved.

4. SALFORD STAR
The Chairman referred to an article regarding the Lowry that had appeared in an edition of the Salford Star magazine and, on behalf of the Committee, expressed sympathy and support to the Chief Executive and the Finance Director with regard to the issues that had been raised.

5. TOUR OF THE LOWRY
Discussion took place regarding the various facilities that were available at the Lowry and it was suggested that it would be useful for a tour of the building to be arranged for Committee Members.

RESOLVED:
THAT a tour of the Lowry be arranged for Members of the Committee in the future.

6.
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC

RESOLVED:
THAT, under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the public be excluded from the meeting for the following item of business on the ground that it involved the likely disclosure of exempt information, as specified in Paragraph 3 of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the Act, which may damage the organisation’s interests, without giving the public any useful information.

7.
FINANCIAL UPDATE
The Finance Director submitted details of the accounts in respect of the current financial year, as at 31st July 2006.

RESOLVED:
THAT the information be noted.
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